December 13, 1961

Mr, Juan Ba2uze Rullen
Ramon Barenguer III N. 20
Palus de Mallorea (Baleares)

Spain
Deaxr 8ir:

Thank you very much for the copy of your recent publication
"Nuevas contribuciones al conocecimiento de la Palecontologia de Malloreca”,
vhich you were so kind to send me. I appraeciate greatly your contimued
interest in sending me your publications,

I am at present greatly interested in the family Ostreides and
have to comtribute an article on that family for the forthcoming volume on
Pelecypoda of the Treatise on Invertebrate Paleontology. Do you have any
interesting eand vell preserved Ostreidee, fossil or recent? For instance
Ostrea cochlear Poli from the Mediterranean,

With best regards,

Very truly yours,

H. B, Stenzel
HBS:cd

Encl: separate





